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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term, children in Years 1&2 are learning about Florence Nightingale as part of their history 
topic. To inspire and support their understanding of this area of History, we have arranged an 
exciting trip to Claydon House on Friday 29th March 2019.   
  
Children will need to be at school by 8:45a.m in order to ensure we arrive at the venue by 10:00 
a.m. We will be back at school by 3:15 p.m. During the day, we will have the opportunity to 
engage with a range of exciting learning opportunities. This include a tour of Claydon House, a 
visit to Florence Nightingale’s bedroom and writing room, acting as nurses and patients to 
experience what life was like in the Scutari hospital and take part in a soldier’s training 
experience.  
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a disposable bag, including a bottle of water. 
Children will need to be dressed in full school uniform, including suitable school shoes.    
 
Parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution of £19.50 per child towards the cost of the trip 
through SchoolGateway, the online payment system.  This can be paid in two instalments to help 
spread the cost.  Unfortunately, if the school does not receive sufficient contributions, the trip will 
not be able to go ahead. Please ensure that you give parental consent for your child by ticking 
the consent box on Gateway. The deadline for payment and consent is 13th March. If you haven’t 
yet done so, you can register for SchoolGateway by going to https://schoolgateway.co.uk/get-
started/ 
 
 
If you have any further questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Carty 
Class teacher  
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